Winterbourne Junior Girls' School

Year 6 Newsletter Week ending: Friday 18th June 2021



Well done to all of Year 6 for their fantastic effort during their English and Maths Assessments this week. We are very proud of their hard work and commitment, and look forward to seeing this reflected in their results. Girls need to carry on with reading everyday, as their reading age needs to be matching with their chronological age when they leave the primary school. They will be taking another reading test next week to assess their reading age.

Here are some highlights from the well-deserved, full of laughter and fun afternoon which was organised for our Year 6 girls, after they finished their assessments this week.









Legoland Trip

Year 6 is looking forward to the Legoland trip A letter has already gone home containing all the information related to our trip. Please sign and return the form and make payment before Monday 1st July



Please follow us on Twitter and support our school @WJGSS. There are some fascinating items of interest about Winterbourne Junior Girls'

Word of the Week Radiant



Philosophy Question of the Month:

Should people care more about doing the right thing or doing things right?



Value of the Month

June - Responsibility



Accelerated Readers:

6.1: No certificate this week

6.2: Ainhoa, Gavija, Arisha, Kavinaya

6.3: Libby, Nicole, Dhevishiya, Mahirah, Alina, Izza & Noor

Eco Club Members in year 6.

6.1: Jasmine & Marwa

6.2: Tasfia and Arisha 6.3: Aliza & Romina

Star pupils



6.1 Sama & Carolina Whole class

6.2 Kavinaya & Zoe Rafiya

6.3 Libby & Noor Laila **PE Certificate**

(6.1) Veena Attendance cup

(6.2) Hadia

(6.3) Libby

